
 
 
 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

               

WHAT’S HAPPENING 

A column used to promote non-profit community events as well as a bonus promo for our advertisers. 
If you wish to have your non-profit event listed, please contact the Town Office. 

January 1st New Year Day 

January 1 -31st United Church closed for work project 

January 6th Paint Night TJ’s Pub & Grub - CANCELLED 

January 14th St. Paul Lutheran Church Service – 10:30am 

January 20th  Eatonia Minor Hockey 

January 20th Fireman’s Ball 

January 25th St. Paul Lutheran Church Annual Meeting – 7pm 

January 27th Ladies Night Out 

January 28th St. Paul Lutheran Church Service – 10:30am 

January 2024 TOWN OFFICE HOURS 

Monday to Friday 

9:00am – 12:00pm 

1:00pm – 5:00pm 

Closed Weekends & Stat Holidays 

 
 

 

 

 

NUISANCE GROUND HOURS 

Monday, Wednesday, Friday 

1:00pm – 6:00pm 

Tuesday, Thursday, Saturday 

9:00am – 12:00pm 

Closed Sundays & Stat 

Holidays 

 

 

 

 

 GARBAGE PICK-UP 
  

Please have your bin out on the street  

by 7:00 a.m. 

Monday, January 15th  

Monday, January 29th 
 

 

  

 

RECYCLING PICK-UP 
 

Please have your bin out on the street  
by 7:00 a.m. 

Thursday, January 11th 
Thursday, January 25th   

 
 
  
 
 
 

TAXES 
 

The Town is offering tax discounts for 

prepayment of 2024 taxes. The following 

discounts will be applied to Municipal tax 

payments made during that month: 
 

January – 6% 

February – 5% 

March – 4% 

April – 3% 

May – 2% 

June – 1% 
 

If you have any questions feel free to  

call the office. 

 
BUSINESS LICENSES 

 

The town office will be mailing out notices.  
 

Thank you in advance for your payment. 
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EATONIA NEWS BULLETIN 
Published by the Town of Eatonia 

Rates: 
Regular Classifies (5-6 Lines) 

Paid in advance RATE $12 OTHERWISE $21 

Box classified ads $21 
 

1/8 Page Ad $19 

1/4 Page Ad $37 

1/2 Page Ad $58 

Full Page Ad $105
 

Non-Profit Organizations 
1/4 Page Ad $20 

1/2 Page Ad $28 

Full Page Ad  $51 
 

GST is not included in above pricing. 
 

PH: 306-967-2251 Fax: 306-967-2267 

Email: newsletter.eatonia@sasktel.net 
 

**DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSIONS IS THE  

22ND OF EACH MONTH** 

CONDITIONS OF ADVERTISING ACCEPTANCE 

INCLUDING DISPLAY 

All advertising is subject to publisher’s approval. 

Proofs of the advertisement will be sent out to all 

advertisers prior to printing. Any errors thereafter we 

will not accept responsibility for. We ask that all ads 

are submitted in a timely manner to allow enough 

time to process the proofs. 

PLEASE READ YOUR AD 

 

ANIMAL CONTROL BYLAW NO. 6/23 

At the October 10, 2023, council meeting, the town 

council passed a new Animal Control Bylaw No. 6/23 

which came into effect on January 1, 2024.   

Some of the significant changes are as follows:  

• Every owner of a dog or cat six (6) months old 

or older must register that animal with the 

Town Office.  The repealed bylaw was four (4) 

months.  

• Owners of animals are only required to pay a 

one-time fee to license their animal with the 

Town. The repealed bylaw was an annual 

fee.  The animal license fees have not 

changed.  They are as follows:  

➢ Neutered Dog or 

Cat                                        $15.00 

➢ Dog or Cat (Intact/Not 

Neutered)                           $20.00 

➢ Replacement 

Tag                                        $5.00 

When applying or renewing a license, please provide 

the following information:  

• A physical description of the animal;  

• A photo of the animal;  

• The breed or type of the animal; 

• The sex, and information regarding whether 
the animal is spayed/neutered or intact;  

• Any other relevant information such as tattoo, 
microchip, unique markings, or medical 
conditions required with respect to the animal;  

• The name, address, and telephone number(s) 
of the owner of the animal.   

 

If you have any questions in regard to the Animal 

Control Bylaw, please contact the Town Office.   

 

mailto:newsletter.eatonia@sasktel.net
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Somerville Digital Sign 
Somerville Digital Sign is a unique advertising digital 

sign to advertise your business needs, community 

events, birthdays, baby announcements, anniversaries, 

engagements, hockey games, reunions, and 

employment postings. 

Commercial spots are 10 seconds long, minimum of 

288 reps/24 hours a day, 7 days a week.   

Creative designs by our Digital Sign Animator are 

available upon request. 

Cost:  $60 a week Commercial/Business Promotions 

$25 a week Community Events & 

Announcements                                          

*Taxes not included in prices *Prices subject to 

change. 

Creative designs for an animated commercial or a static 

commercial can be discussed at time of booking. 

Please call our Digital Sign Coordinator Jerry 

Fuerstenberg at 306-967-2101 if you have any 

questions or if you would like to discuss your options. 

 

The Eaton Band Association will be doing their fruit 

fundraiser early in the new year.  Make sure to watch 

for more information. 

Thank you for all of your support. 

 

The family of the late Myrtle Somerville wish to express a 

heartfelt thank you to all our friends, neighbours and 

relatives for the kindness shown to us after her passing. 

We sincerely appreciate all the visits, cards, food brought 

to the house, FB messages and texts and donations to 

the EOL. Also, a big thank you to Nancy and the staff at 

Caleb who watched over her and kept her antics in check 

while a resident there.  

Thank you again, sincerely 

Bryan and Brenda Somerville, Bill and Carol Volk, Sam 

and Rhonda Somerville, Kenny and Elana Somerville, and 

all the grandchildren and great grandchildren. 
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 Merry Christmas!  

                                                                                                                                                                                  Eatonia Lions Club     

 

 

Dear Eatonia and Area, 

I am truly blessed to be born and raised in such an 

amazing town surrounded by such great 

people.  You don't know how much all your 

support means to me.   

Thank you for everything!  

John Stevens  

 

Thank you to everyone who gave cards and 

condolences after Mary’s passing. We are grateful 

for the wonderful care Mary received while living at 

EOL. We appreciate all these people in the 

community who go to EOL to entertain, comfort, 

and spend time with the residents. Thank you to the 

people who donated to EOL in memory of Mary. 

The Stevens’ Family  



 

P a g e  5 | 10 

 

EATONIA NEWS BULLETIN www.eatonia.ca 
 

DECEMBER 2023  

EOL NEWS 

Season’s Greetings to all!! 

December has been the most heartwarming month of all!       We are beyond blessed to be a part of such an amazing community. Our 

staff, families, friends, volunteers, and community members have out done themselves ensuring the residents feel the Christmas spirit.  

We want to send out a HUGE THANK YOU to each & every person that helped make this month so very enjoyable for our residents. 

The staff went above & beyond to create Whoville & decked the halls with a Grinch theme. We also purchased our new 9ft tree thanks 

to the Prairie Centre Credit Union and it is beautiful, the residents love it.  

We had many fun events. We started off with a wonderful Christmas party by Anne & Heather, the music and food were a hit. The 

gifts for each resident were so appreciated. The staff also hosted a party for us, Carol Peters played some Christmas carols while 

everyone sang along. There was even a surprise visit from Mrs. Clause, she had goodies for everyone. The staff served potluck food 

and drinks, some family and friends also attended.  

The board has started hosting Happy Hour every other Friday at 2:30, and we had the chance to visit with many families & friends, it 

is becoming quite a popular event. Our pre-Christmas one was a packed house, all the residents & guests dressed in their 

best/funniest/ugliest Christmas gear, many laughs were had.  Please join us for our next one, Friday, January 5th.  

We had many musical performances this month. Teagan Stusrud blessed us with some singing one Sunday, she did a great job.  Sage 

Rosher brought her music students to entertain, it was thoroughly enjoyed and a big audience. Belva Martin & the Eatonia Community 

Christmas Choir put on an outstanding performance, our very own Betty King sang her heart out and it was a magical moment. Next 

up, Amy Knuttila brought her playschool kids over for a Christmas concert, they were as cute as ever & every parent & grandparent in 

the countryside showed up to cheer them on. Our final party of the month was to honor our December birthday boy, Ted Douglas, 99 

years young and doing awesome. The United Church group put on a fantastic party with cake & music by Bryan Swan and friends.  

We also enjoyed our 1st annual Christmas present Bingo, the residents enjoyed winning gifts, thanks to all those who donated the 

prizes. Rylan Cocks traveled from Leader to put on a Christmas art class, we are becoming quite the artists. This time we painted the 

most perfect snowmen. We also enjoyed some relaxing days playing cards and watching Christmas movies.  

Christmas day was the greatest!!! A special thank you to all those who bought secret Santa gifts for the residents, because of your 

generosity each resident was able to open 2 gifts on Christmas morning, as well as stockings for everyone done by the staff.  Lots of 

family and friends were in to visit, we loved seeing everyone.  

Our EOL Christmas Raffle was once again a HUGE SUCCESS!!!! We SOLD OUT thanks to the continued support of family, friends 

& the community.  

Our lucky winners were:  

1st prize-$1000 Cash donated by Simplot Ag Solutions & Prairie Centre Credit union, won by: Jackie Cooke (Provost) 

2nd prize-$500 Cash donated by Eatonia Agencies, won by: Rhonda Nagel (Leader) 

3rd prize: $150 Cattleboss meat package donated by Nutrien Ag Solutions, won by: Toni Theaker (Eatonia) 

 

Wishing you all a very Merry Christmas & an even better New Year, I hope 2024 brings us all nothing but good health, family, friends 

& fun. Check out our Facebook page for pictures & information on all our happenings.                                             

All the best,          We thank everyone who has donated to us in any way!  

Mandy                We all appreciate it from the bottoms of our hearts! 
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Hello and welcome to Chamber News! Watch for updates for the upcoming events that we 

are hosting! 

We would like to thank all the volunteers that helped during the Bosses Christmas Party and 

Old-Fashioned Christmas! 

 Chamber’s Business Scavenger Hunt  

Are you looking for something to do this winter? Join us in a Business Scavenger Hunt! 

In each month’s newsletter, Facebook page and posters will be a clue around the Town of 

Eatonia for you to find with just 1 picture!  Draw for the correct entry for each month for a 

$100 Chamber Bucks to spend at local Chamber businesses. Entry forms are available at the 

Town of Eatonia office, Bredy’s Country Store and The 21-44. Anyone can enter. Winner 

will be contacted by Rianne. Draw will be on the 20 th of each month and will be advertised 

in the next clue! If you have any questions, please contact Rianne Hoffman at (306) 460-

4855. 

Congrats to December’s Winner: Alvin S. 

Answer was: Eatonia Oasis Living 

Here is this month’s Clue: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EATONIA & DISTRICT CHAMBERS OF 
COMMERCE BUSINESS SCAVENGER HUNT 

 

Guess: ____________________________ 

 

Name: _______________________________ 

 

Phone number: _______________________ 
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